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13th October 

Dear parent 

RE: Support for College production of Beauty & the Beast 

The Music and Drama departments of Sacred Heart College continue to prepare our students for our upcoming production 

of Disney’s Beauty & the Beast.   The performances will take place on Wednesday November 29th, Thursday November 

30th and Friday December 1st 2023.  Details of ticketing arrangements and times will be communicated before the midterm 

break. 

We would ask if you or a business you are associated with would like to contribute to the running costs of this production 

in the form of a donation, sponsoring prizes for our draws or sponsoring an advertisement in the official programme that 

you contact the college either by telephone or email info@shc.omagh.ni.sch.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 

________________ 

Michael Gormley 

Principal 
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